
Workshop On Preparation of Self Learning Materials of UG Mathematics 

under Choice Based Credit System (CBCS)  

on 22 April, 2019 

A one-day workshop was organized by the School of Sciences, Netaji Subhas Open University on 22nd 

April, 2019 at 2 p.m. in presence of The Director of Sciences, members of the Board of Study in 

Mathematics, some faculty members of NSOU and other learned members. This workshop was 

conducted in the Board Room of the University Head Quarters with a purpose to discuss about the 

syllabus revision under CBCS and preparation of Self Learning Materials (SLM) of UG Mathematics as 

the syllabus have been newly modified and came under CBCS. Different members of the Board of 

Studies for UG Mathematics took part in this workshop and expressed their valuable suggestions and 

shared experiences regarding the preparation of SLMs. 

 At the beginning of this program, Mr. Mrinal Nath, Assistant Professor of Computer Science, NSOU 

gave a welcome address to all the participants and briefly explained the purpose of that workshop. 

Then Dr. P.R. Ghosh who is a member of Board of Studies in UG Mathematics, NSOU addressed the 

audience and tried to give an idea about SLMs preparation and the probable guidelines to prepare a 

study material for distance learners. Prof. Ghosh also released the edited volume ‘Distance 

Education and its Obscurities: Addressing the ‘Inaccessibility’ Conundrum in Mathematics and other 

Disciplines’ edited by Dr. Kajal De. After that Prof. Arindam Bhattacharya, Member of Board of Study 

in UG Mathematics, NSOU and Professor of Mathematics, Jadavpur University delivered a valuable 

speech about this matter and the audiences were surely benefitted by his inputs about this topic. 

Then an interesting interactive session after the initial talks helped the cause of this workshop. The 

interactive session was followed by the lecture of Prof. Ratanes Misra, Associate Professor of 

Mathematics, NSOU.  

At the later part, Prof. Kajal De, Professor of Mathematics & the Honorable Director, School of 

Sciences, NSOU helped to enrich all the participants of that workshop with her presidential address 

about the preparation of SLMs of Mathematics and shared her experiences, which she has gathered 

in her long time association with distance mode of learning system.  Then the Workshop was 

concluded with the vote of thanks by Mr. Chandan Kumar Mondal, Assistant Professor of 

Mathematics, NSOU. In his normal vote of thanks Mr. Mondal expressed gratitude to the dignitaries, 

delegates, participants, guests and the university Authority for their whole-hearted support for the 

success of the workshop. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 


